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It is only morally right that livestock producers be fully compensated for wolf 

depredation.  The wolf problem was under control until some "brilliant" citizens 

decided we needed more biodiversity.  Livestock producers should not be required or 

expected to provide feed for wolves without full compensation including all costs 

associated with making claims and payment delays. 


